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Please! Hear our voice and opinion. We NEED to have the right to view
information that others base our credit worthiness on!

There is an inherent responsibility on the agency to protect our identities
which can t be done if we don t have access to the same information that
these credit decisions makers do.

Sheryl Lilly


